
 

URGENT AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Preventative Measures Against Covid-19 from the Canarian Government 

 

Anfi, 14th of August 2020 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

We inform you that the Canarian Government has announced the following additional measures 

are to be enforced as of Friday 14th August and until further notice, in view of the Coronavirus 

pandemic and these measures are confirmed in the Official Regional Bulletin (BOC No 164. 

Friday 14th August 2020).  http://www.gobiernodecanarias.org/boc/2020/164/004.html 

• The use of a face mask is compulsory in all areas, whether in open or closed spaces, 
even though the social distance of 1.5m can be adhered to.  Only children under the age of 
6 years are excluded from wearing a face mask. 

 

• Smoking is not allowed in open spaces if the social distance of 1.5m cannot be adhered 
to.  
 

• Meetings or gatherings are restricted to a maximum of 10 people, whether inside or 
outside in the open air. 

 

• On the beaches and around swimming pools, a face mask must be worn whenever 
you move within these areas; a mask is not necessary whilst sunbathing or swimming.  

 

• In bars and restaurants, whether sitting inside or outside, the use of a face mask is 
compulsory unless you are eating or drinking.   

 

The Government has established fines of up to 300€ if not adhered to.  
 
We are aware of how uncomfortable some of these measures must appear, but we would ask 
for your total understanding of this situation and apologise in advance for any inconvenience. 
 
Our responsible actions and applying these preventative measures are fundamental in stopping 
this worldwide pandemic. 
 
The Anfi staff are at your disposal for any explanation or clarification you may need on this  
exceptional situation and you will be kept informed on any further possible news or changes in 
this respect. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
General Management 
Anfi Group 

http://www.gobiernodecanarias.org/boc/2020/164/004.html


 


